
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Assortment change & Winner-Update      November 2022  
 
 
 
 
Dear trading partner, 

 

We write to inform you that the IRON rage, model number 710010, will no longer be available for any 

orders placed after December 31, 2022. The last delivery date is weeks 08/09 2023.  

 

Despite efforts we are unable to secure further availability at this time and it is discontinued. If you have a 

sample of this door, we would ask you to dispose of it immediately unless you have a pending client in 

which case they must order before the Christmas shutdown (final orders to the factory before 16th 

December 2022 please).  

 

You will have probably received the new IDM update for your planning software. The update already 

contains the surcharges for each discount group, which have been valid since summer 2022. This means 

that you no longer have to adjust them manually.  

 

Due to the short notice period in removing the IRON programme from the collection, this programme is still 

included in the new version of the planning software. It will be removed from the next IDM update in 2023.  

If you have any questions, please contact your sales representatives or our colleagues in the sales 

department.  

 

We thank you for your support and your continued successful cooperation.  

 

 

With kind regards  

 

Your RWK & Kuhlmann Küchen - Team 


